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February 2nd, 1928•

Hiss B.H. Phllp,
Head, School of Household Science.

Dean Sinclair Laird,
Dean, School for (Teachers.

Dear Miss Phllp:

Dear Dean Laird:

I beg to acknowledge your
letter of February 1st.

I shall bo vary glad to 
discuss this matter with you when next I go 
to Macdonald College. I an hoping to be able 
to do so on Monday next.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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